

School Association Meeting Minutes 19/04/18 3.25pm Class 2

Present: Julie P, Heather K, Sarah C, Kelly B, Elaine S, Jeanette P.

Apologies: Steve L, Chloe M, Shelly E, Ces J, Polly H.

Minutes of Last Meeting: were read and taken as a true account.

Matters Arising: Bingo, this was a very enjoyable evening and was well supported. The total raised was £476.85 which was an excellent amount. Julie has arranged some thank you cards for the business that donated prizes.

Beetle Drive: 11/05/18 Village Hall doors open at 5 pm games start at 5:30pm. Steve will be arranging the games sheets and Jeanette will hunt out the dice and pencils. 6 x round prizes Julie has these and the overall kids prize. Heather will organise the adult overall prize. Food on the evening, hot dogs and jacket potatoes with chilli and cheese, Julie will arrange these and the drinks. £3 per head, will do a raffle on the night will need raffle prizes.

Duck Race: 1st July, Valency Lawn.

Tickets - Jeanette has found the proof for these and will order from the printers. She will also produce a receipt that can be presented to the advertisers. Between them Julie and Jeanette have numbers for food burgers etc and will arrange ordering them. Programme, it was agreed to increase the price this year to £1, it will have more information about the school in it. Chloe and Sarah will liaise with the class teachers to get some information about what each class has been doing throughout the year. Looking at possibly adding some colour pages.

Stalls:

BBQ, Julie will organise this and Steve will help, will need people to help with breaks throughout the day. This year we will be selling bacon rolls early on.

Drinks, Chris Brown will let's up use his set up again and he will bring a bouncy castle. Need someone to sell the drinks.

Talent show, Morwenna has kindly offered to organise this again.

Coconut shy, Julie will order coconuts. Roger, Simon and Heather will run this

Hoopla, will need prizes and someone to run it. Elaine will enquire about the hoops and blocks.

Skittles, Sarah will ask if we can borrow this again. Need someone to run it.

Cakes and Plants, Shelley will run this with her helpers. Donations of cakes will be needed.

Toy Tombola, Kelly and her family will run this.

Human Fruit Machine, Jay will collect this will need volunteers to run this, and prizes.

Craft Area, Alia and 1 other will run this throughout the day.

Ducks will need to be counted.

BBQ will need to be cleaned in the morning.

Heather will organise gifts for the day.

Set up on the day will be from 8:30 already have 2 trailers/ vans offered. Jeanette has the school list, gazebos etc.

Will need helpers to put away after the duck race.

Need volunteers to put the ducks in the river and catchers by the bridge.

you

Meeting Closed at 4:20pm next meeting 7th June 3.20pm Class 2.